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A Message from Our Lay Director 

Karen Janota 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Sisters and Brothers in Christ: 

 

It’s hot! The middle of summer is not a time to think of DOING much of anything that doesn’t call for water or air 

conditioning. Remember how cool it can get at night in the bunk rooms at camp?  Remember how much fun you had on 

your walk? Remember how much you learned?  

 

Isn’t it time you sponsored someone to go on his or her Walk? Even better, how about serving on a team? We still need 

men for October, and we need women for January. Then we will need both men and women for March. 

 

West Orange Board Rep. Joline Krolicki would love to come to your community Gathering to speak to your group 

regarding sponsoring. She has taken on that responsibility and has developed a sponsorship booklet that she will share 

with you. Sponsorship involves more than just gathering letters and delivering your pilgrim. Sponsorship means preparing 

your pilgrim for the journey. It means discussing his/her daily life and finding out how you can help while he/she is away. 

Can you feed the cat, take the kids to the park for the afternoon, help with laundry? In some communities, sponsors even 

pay for their pilgrims, or offer to pay half. Our tradition in Citrus is to take pilgrims to dinner on the way to camp and 

again on the way home, or to have a dinner at church first and go from there.  

 

Another beautiful way to honor our pilgrims is to make agape for pillow or table. This is something that can be done by 

individuals or reunion groups. The minimum number of pieces of agape is 70. Also, posters from your community signed 

by your members at a Gathering become wall agape. PLEASE, do not bring letters or agape in with your pilgrim at send-

off. Wait until the pilgrims leave, then bring them in. The agape angel will take them at that time. Remember that only 12 

letters are allowed for each pilgrim and no gifts. If you collect more letters and gifts (and we hope you do), save them for 

the ride home on Sunday.  

 

Pray also about serving on a team. We need team members in all positions other than leadership. We need leadership for 

next October 2012. If you are a Babe-chick, chances are your first team experience will be as an angel or an assistant table 

leader. If you have served in the past, you know what to expect.  This is a way for you to give back to our community and 

should be part of your Fourth Day service. If you have mobility issues, don’t forget the golf carts! Please go online and fill 

out the form as soon as possible. www.aldersgateemmaus.org. 

 

Don’t forget that we also have a Chrysalis community that is getting ready for their Flight/Journey in October as well. 

Here’s another opportunity to serve and to sponsor! See that information elsewhere in the newsletter. 

 

Over 8000 people have attended the Walk to Emmaus since we started in 1980. Some have gone to be with Jesus. Some 

have moved away. Some have been unhappy with the Upper Room mandates. Some have changed the direction of their 

service to Kairos and other outreach services, all of which are very important to God’s work in the world. But don’t forget 

Emmaus. We still need you too. Consider making it an annual event to serve on a team. Remember, we rely on God, and 

He is relying on us.  

 

Keep the faith, 

Your sister in Christ, 

Karen  

http://www.aldersgateemmaus.org/
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Special Message from the Chairperson 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ: 

 

Your Emmaus Board and Chrysalis Board representatives recently met with the International Lay 

Director, Greg Engroff, our Southeastern Representative Fred Watson, and Chrysalis Representative 

David McKeown at Warren Willis Camp in Fruitland Park. We asked them to meet with us so that all 

of us could hear the same thing regarding mandated changes from the Upper Room. We also 

presented our concerns and had a spirited discussion that resulted in the following points. 

 

First, these gentlemen don’t make the decisions. We have an International Advisory Committee that 

meets in Nashville in October. We will be presenting in writing the changes we would like to see 

made flexible, such as the inclusion of angels in all of team training, the singing of songs at 

Candlelight, and perhaps another issue or two. 

 

In addition, we discovered that most other communities do not use outside support as we do. In fact, 

Greg stated that most communities have 50 – 150 of what we call angels that come in for one meal to 

cook, serve, and clean up. By our very nature, our inclusion of “outside support” has to be different. 

So in order to overcome the perception that the outside team is not part of the team, we are working 

to develop a program so that the ASD will be working with the outside team to provide devotions, 

communion, and perhaps some other activities.  

 

Greg presented a PowerPoint entitled the Charism of Emmaus. Charism is a divine gift. When we 

hold a Walk to Emmaus, we are sharing that gift with our pilgrims. It might be a gift that changes 

their lives, as it has for all of us. And the most important part is that those pilgrims share that gift 

with others in their Fourth Days. It is the Great Commission that we go out and make disciples. 

Whether the Walk to Emmaus is the same as it used to be, or whether it changes to meet the needs of 

the time, isn’t the reason we’re involved the same? We want to make disciples for Christ or renew 

those who have become disheartened. We want to be vessels through which the Holy Spirit can 

work. The Walk to Emmaus is one way we can do that.  

 

I pray that you will search your heart and find the willingness to continue to serve on teams and 

sponsor pilgrims.  

 

DeColores!  

Karen Janota 

 

Special Report 

Aldersgate Board Meeting With the Upper Room 
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A Message from Our Assistant Spiritual Director 
Rev. Randy Parker 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Emmaus Alumni, 
 
I can never read this portion of scripture without reflecting on the contributions my Emmaus 
sponsor has made in my life and that of my family and friends.  
 
Luke 7:22  And Jesus answered and said unto them, Go and tell John the things which ye have 
seen and heard; the blind receive their sight, the lame walk, the lepers are cleansed, and the 
deaf hear, the dead are raised up, the poor have good tidings preached to them.  
 
The people who brought me to Emmaus have contributed to the single greatest moment of 
renovation and reconciliation in my life besides my Salvation!   Are there any Alumni who have 
not heard a pilgrim say this is the most wonderful experience of a life time? They each heard 
God's voice and followed Him with trusting hearts—marked by vision, passion, discipline, faith, 
and 4th day life change. The Lord longs for us to answer the call on our lives, to share this place 
of healing called the Walk to Emmaus and be a part of this timeless victorious Team. And in our 
hearts we each know what we want to do more than anything else in the world is see those we 
sponsor have a refreshing and  renewing experience that God has geared just for them! 
 

Emmaus is a noble fellowship assembled for life change by the Son of God. Jesus Christ has 
used this wonderful experience to call men and women out of mediocrity into committed 
followers of Jesus who know that; "Jesus is counting on them." These men and women walk 
in a "Manner Worthy of their Call" during their 4th day experience because they recognize they 
have been changed by the Lord through the Walk. In essence they become God's hands and 
feet so they can "Go tell the things they have seen and heard". 

As alumni they have seen people who were blind to their need for a Savior; accept Him. They 
have seen those with the most destructive failures; confessed and forgiven. They have seen 
those poor in spirit; come away refreshed and renewed. Those without a direction; back on the 
path to glory. They have experienced Christ's love and presence like never before They have 
had 15 reminders of what it meant to be a Christian and how to live a life that reflects God's 
glory. They have fellowshipped with men and women who love the Lord and who are "Not 
Ashamed of The Gospel"   

As those who have been blessed by The Lord through the Emmaus experience, listen to the 
Lord speak these words of direction for a moment as we receive the challenge to sponsor 
someone to future victory. John 15:13  "Greater love has no man than this, that a man gives up 
his life for his friends".  

Lay your life down for someone if only for a weekend and be a Sponsor, because without you 
someone may miss out and never enjoy living out these words: John 8:36 "If therefore the Son 
shall make you free, ye shall be free indeed".  

 
De Colores 
Pastor Randy 
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Great & Greater News form Chrysalis! 

The Chrysalis Committee has some Great news and Greater news to share with you!!! 

First the Great news, we finally have secured a location and have scheduled a Boy’s 
weekend October 22-24, 2011. For 2012, we have a Girl's weekend March 17-19, 2012 
and a Boy's weekend March 23-25, 2012. All weekends are Saturday thru Monday as to 
not conflict with Friday night high school football/band or other school activities. 

 The weekends will take place at the ACA Camp at Lake Geneva, located in the thriving 
metropolis known as Fruitland Park. And truth be told, it's about a 5 minute drive from 
Warren Willis Youth Camp in Leesburg. 

The weekends will be combined Flight/Journey weekends. The caterpillars will be 
placed at either Flight or Journey tables. Applications and sponsor sheets are included 
in this Newsletter, beginning on page 19, and are also available on the Chrysalis web 
site. 

Now to the Greater news!! There is both plenty of room for your caterpillar on the 
weekends and lots of openings to serve on the teams for both weekends. Your  
Emmaus past weekend experience counts towards your qualifications for the Chrysalis 
teams. We have selected Leadership and started to form a team for the Boy's weekend. 
If anyone wants to serve on either the Boy's Team in October 2011 or the Girl's/Boy's 
Teams in March 2012, please get your team application in as soon as possible. Team 
applications are also included in this Newsletter. 

In fact, this is an appeal for your help in making these weekends a success. So please 
pray for both weekends and please seriously consider sponsoring a youth and/or 
serving on a team. 

Barry McNair 

Lay Director Aldersgate Chrysalis Committee 

 
More Information about Chrysalis including Regional Representatives, Chrysalis staff 

members and more is available at www.upperroom.org/chrysalis. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.upperroom.org/chrysalis
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Chrysalis 

returns this 

October! 

Additional 

Women's Walk 

Returns in 

January! 

WEEKEND DATES: 
 

 Men's Walk #135    October 13-16, 2011 

 Women's Walk #135     October 20-23, 2011 

 Boy's Chrysalis Flight/Journey October  22-24, 2011 

 Women's Walk #136     January 26-29, 2012 

 Men's Walk #137   March 15-18, 2012 

 Girl's Chrysalis Flight/Journey March 17-19, 2012 

 Women's Walk #137   March 22-25, 2012 

 Boy's Chrysalis Flight/Journey March 23-24, 2012 

 Men's Walk #138   October 11-14, 2012 

 Women's Walk #138   October 18-21, 2012 

 

 

 

 

A CALL TO SERVE: 
 

egister to work a team today! Use the on-line registration system! You can login to your 
account (or create a new one) by clicking “My Pages”. Once logged in, you will see links for 
maintaining your profile (including your history of weekends worked, talks presented, and 

positions held). There is also a link for viewing existing team applications and creating new ones. 
There is no longer a limit to how many applications you can submit on-line, however the same 
guideline of “one weekend per year” still applies when assigned to teams. 

www.aldersgateemmaus.org  

 

It's fast, it's easy! 

Need help? Contact your Board Rep! 
 

 

 

TRAILER SUPPLIES NEEDED: (Deliver to your Board Rep) 
 

 One subject notebooks 

 Large poster board (for Pilgrim posters) 

 Ear plugs 

 Small square boxes of Kleenex 

 

 

Back to Page 1 

R 

http://www.aldersgateemmaus.org/Emmaus/landing/
http://www.aldersgateemmaus.org/
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 In order to sponsor someone on Walk to 
Emmaus, a person must first have been on The 
Walk itself. A sponsor should also be active in 
Fourth Day. Having been through the experience 
and being engaged in ongoing spiritual formation 
through Fourth Day gives one perspective on 
how to sponsor.  
 
The basic attitude of a sponsor is one of 
prayerful discernment. This results in intentional 
acts of unconditional love, or what is often 
termed ""the first act of agapé."  
 
For further help, a great resource is the Emmaus 
Library Series booklet, Sponsorship, by Richard 
and Janine Gilmore. The following is an excerpt: 
 
"Sponsorship can be unwise or wise. Unwise 
sponsorship results from  unbridled enthusiasm 
that wants everyone to have the same 
experience. Sponsors with unbridled enthusiasm 
approach anybody and everybody with the 
admonition that "you need to go on The Walk," 
and that open invitation is the primary (sometimes the only) emphasis. This approach lacks 
discernment and will result in a burden for the church. Such efforts in sponsorship frequently result in 
religious fringe groups within the church or possibly a parachurch of "Emmausites." While the individual 
being sponsored may benefit, that individual does not go back into the church to foster growth and 
renewal. The lack of commitment at this point is contrary to the purpose of Emmaus. 
 
Wise sponsorship is careful, intentional, prayerful, and purposeful because it results from God's 
leading. The pilgrims return to their churches and community renewed in their commitment to be 
effective disciples." 
 

 

 

SPONSORSHIP TRAINING IS NOW AVAILABLE! 
Would you like to sponsor someone, but you're not sure what to do? 

Sponsorship Training is now offered by the Aldersgate Emmaus Board! 
West Orange County Board Rep, Joline Krolicki, has the tips, suggestions, and 

resources that will walk you through the steps. 
Contact Joline at 407-876-4991 ext 264 or JKrolicki@St.Lukes.org 

 

 

Back to Page 1 
 

Showcasing Sponsorship 

mailto:JKrolicki@St.Lukes.org
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Spiritual Formation Academy at LEC 

 

The first ever Multilingual Two Year Academy for Spiritual Formation held its first session July 26 – 31 at the LEC 

in Fruitland Park. For those who are not familiar with the LEC, it’s right across the road from Warren Willis Camp 

where we make our Walks.  

 

When you made your Walk to Emmaus, you started a journey along a path to spiritual formation. Many people 

don’t move beyond that in a formal path to spiritual development because we get busy in our churches and in our 

communities and perhaps don’t even know these opportunities are available. And like Emmaus, they aren’t for 

everybody. 

 

The Upper Room offers a series of studies called Companions in Christ. Although there is a 32-week course, many 

of us prefer short doses of study at a time. These are different from courses like Disciple, which is a great way to 

deepen your knowledge of the Bible. These courses are targeted toward spiritual practices, such as The Way of 

Prayer.  

 

If this appeals to you, you might want to attend a weekend gathering at the LEC. A recent gathering dealt with 

dying banners for dressing up your worship or prayer areas. Those banners may show up in the prayer rooms at 

annual conference, or next year at General Conference, when Methodists from all over the world gather in Tampa.  

 

I attended a gathering that focused on prayer. We prayed with artwork, icons, beaded bracelets that we made. We 

walked the labyrinth, did body prayers and learned ways to center ourselves for prayer. 

 

If you want more than that, the Conference sponsors 5-Day Academies that focus on one topic for a week. The 

week follows a rhythm such as one would find in a monastery, involving times of prayer, listening to the presenters, 

reflecting in silence, response, and worship. Oh, yes, the food is great too! Participants form covenant groups that  

share their reactions, prayer requests, etc. 

 

The Two-Year Academy for Spiritual Formation is another leap forward. Participants are given a booklist for each 

session. They meet once a quarter at the LEC and resume the same rhythm as the 5-Day, with silence, prayer, 

presentations, etc. It is in-depth and is geared toward increasing one’s understanding of and development of 

spirituality. 

 

As I am writing this, I just got back from the first session. Besides Floridians, we had people from all over the 

country as well as St. Martin, Puerto Rico, and Canada. Our presenters were Dr. Juan Bek from Puerto Rico and Dr. 

Wendy Wright from Creighton University in Nebraska. Dr. Bek’s lectures were in Spanish, translated by two 

members of our group. Dr. Wright’s were in English. Worship was in both languages.  

 

One presenter lectures in the morning, one in the afternoon. Each lecture is followed by a question about which we 

are asked to pray and meditate on in silence. Then we come back for sharing, questions and discussion. There is 

plenty of other time for sharing and getting to know each other at meals and in covenant groups.  

 

Worship is also in both languages at this academy. The leaders provided homilies with translation, and we sang, 

prayed, and responded in both languages. We took communion with fresh bread each day, baked in our kitchen.  

 

 

Continued on next page 

Grow Through Study 

An Opportunity for Spiritual Growth 
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Continued from page 8 

 

The first session, the emphasis was in getting to know what spirituality is. Juan Bek’s topic was “Attentiveness to 

the Word: Spiritual Formation and Scripture”. He introduced us to several themes that reside within the Word, and 

gave us some different ways of looking at some familiar verses and stories within the Bible. Our required reading 

included THE RETURN OF THE PRODIGAL SON by Henri Nouwen and TWELVE STEPS TO INNER 

FREEDOM: HUMILITY REVISITED by Joan Chittister. 

 

Wendy Wright gave us an introduction to Western Christian Spirituality, showing us movements through history 

and how we still use some beliefs and practices centuries later, and why some of those had to change. Our text for 

that was A BRIEF HISTORY OF SPIRITUALITY by Sheldrake and FRANCIS OF ASSISI: PERFORMING THE 

GOSPEL LIFE by Lawrence Cunningham. 

 

Sound like a graduate course? Sort of… but with no tests or grades. You can get continuing education credits for 

FL Conference if you’re Methodist and other CEU’s are available for other denominations through the Upper 

Room. The credits do not cross over to Lay Servant Certification, however, at this time. (They should!) 

 

Remember, this is an ecumenical movement and you do not have to be a Methodist to attend. Likewise, even 

though most have gone through Emmaus, that is not a requirement. There are as many pastors as lay persons, but 

most do not use their titles. 

 

If it sounds like something you would be interested in, go to the Upper Room website and look for Academy links. 

It is expensive, but not as expensive as going for a graduate degree. It is well worth it. There are still openings for 

this academy if you can attend all the rest of the sessions, the next being October 24 – 29. If you are interested, 

contact one of the leaders or apply online as soon as possible. The leaders in our area include Rev. Cathy Thacker 

who is our theological leader and Lucy Wray, our hospitality coordinator. Other leaders include Johnny Sears and 

Rev. Victor Perez from Nashville, Rev. Irving Cotto from PA and Catherine Long from LA. Rev. Victor just retired 

as International Spiritual Director of Emmaus and Chrysalis at the end of June.  

 

As I end this, I pray that you consider growing in Christ in one of these ways. Just as your Fourth Day takes you 

from camp into the world, whether it’s a weekend or a week or 8 weeks over two years, Spiritual Formation can 

give you a chance to retreat and renew. It gives one a taste of the monastic life, with a rhythm all its own. Are you 

ready for something more? 

 

Growing in Christ, 

Karen Janota 
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Clergy Leadership 
 
Rev. Lou Shields 
Spiritual Director 
 
Rev. Randy Parker 
Assistant Spiritual Director 
 
Rev. David Rawls 

Assistant Spiritual Director 
 
 
Non-Voting Members & 
Contact Persons 
 
Barry McNair 
Chrysalis Liaison 
 
Cory Weaver 
Candlelight/Equipment/Trailer 
Weekend Supplies 
 
Jake Authier 
Music Director 
 
Jo Ann Martin 
Weekend Booklets 
 
Dan Tesenair 
Webmaster 
 

 

 

 
 

Name   Board Position           County 
Karen Janota  Chairperson/LD                                 Citrus 
352-270-3353 
 
Ken Jones  Vice Chairperson/ALD            Hillsborough 
813-404-0909 
 
Mike Negley  Secretary           Pinellas 
727-797-1234 
 
Robyn Andras  Treasurer              Pasco 
813-476-5974 
  
Bonnie Wendell  Registrar            Seminole 
407-365-3238 
 
Bruce Leistikow Team Selection    Lake-South 
352-243-6888 
 
Carolyn Shields Librarian      Lake-North 
352-728-1967 
 
Eric Blackford  Community Organizer          Osceola 
407-973-7673 
 
Gussie Bouldin Agapé            Sumter 
410-804-7798 
 
Jim Bonello  Training        Hernando 
352-263-3054 
 
Joline Krolicki  Newsletter/   Orange-West 
407-654-3994  Sponsorship Training 
 
Wally Klee  Newsletter       Orange-East 
407-493-0301 
 

 
 

Please join us in welcoming our newest Board member, Joline Krolicki, representing West Orange County! 
 
To email a Board member, click on the individual's name. 
 
Board positions open for 2011-2013 term are North and South Brevard County. 

 

 

 

2011 Aldersgate Emmaus Board of Directors 

mailto:lshields10@cfl.rr.com
mailto:gparker43@cfl.rr.com
mailto:rawlsbros@aol.com
mailto:blm6326@aol.com
mailto:cbweaver1@embarqmail.com
mailto:JakeAuth@aol.com
mailto:grannyjojam@bellsouth.net
mailto:dtesenair@yahoo.com
mailto:Emmausld2011@tampabay.rr.com
mailto:ken@teamkar.com
mailto:yankeepeddler@att.net
mailto:rjandras@msn.com
mailto:bonwen@mindspring.com
mailto:bleistikow@cfl.rr.com
mailto:Cmshields29@gmail.com
mailto:rblackford1@cfl.rr.com
mailto:gbouldin@comcast.net
mailto:jim@boxnstore.com
mailto:jkrolicki@st.lukes.org
mailto:wallyandlinda@cfl.rr.com
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Name   Board Position     Phone 
Barry McNair  Lay Director/Emmaus Liaison    407-277-7495 
 
Mike Beam  Past/LD/Librarian/Historian/Journey Coordinator 407-491-5154 
 
Mark McKenna Trainer       407-947-4638 
 
Brendon Myers Co-website Coordinator  
 
Sean Myers         407-697-9949 
 
Kris Robinson  Secretary/Weekend Booklets 
 
Kevin Towles  Registrar/Team Apps/Mime Coord/Website Coord 352-502-2115 
 
Garnett Rocha  Youth Adult Representative    561-596-0438 

 

 
 

To email a Board member, click on the individual's name. 
 

Position Openings: Agapé/Area Reps/Trainer/Emmaus Rep/Clergy/Trailer 
        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Back to Page 1 
 

 

 

 

 

 

2011 Aldersgate Chrysalis Board of Directors 

mailto:Bln6326@aol.com
mailto:mike@stmichaelschurch.com
mailto:usemark@aol.com
mailto:td_dragon88@yahoo.com
mailto:smyers@flsouthern.edu
mailto:greeneystorm@gmail.com
mailto:Ktowels2011@gmail.com
mailto:garnettZno@msn.com
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Be a Day-Angel! 
 

You can now volunteer to serve for any part of a men’s or women’s Walk to Emmaus team as a 
temporary member of the outside Angel squad. No need to participate in any team meetings 
and you are not required to spend the night in the bunkhouse. Just call the Outside Coordinator 
prior to the start of the Walk and let him or her know when you will arrive and how long you will 
plan to stay.   
 

The cost to be a Day-Angel is only: $6.00 (Camp Fee). 
If desired, the cost for meals is: Breakfast $7.00, Lunch $8.00, Dinner $11.00 

 
 

 
 

 
 
INFORMATION FOR SPONSORS: 
 
Sponsors, please bring your Pilgrim's agapé letters on Thursday night 
of the Walk at the send-off and give them to a member of the team. 
Limit the number of letters to be given to your Pilgrim(s) on Sunday 
afternoon to no more than 12. These should be letters from those 
closest to the Pilgrim(s) starting with immediate family members.  
Additional agapé letters from friends and other church members may 
be provided following the weekend. 
 
Also, to avoid name mix-ups, a reminder that the proper way to 
address agapé letters is to write the Pilgrim's full name on the envelope. In the return address 
location write the relationship of the author (family, friend, pastor, sponsor). This act of agapé on 
your part will be greatly appreciated by someone trying to sort through letters on Saturday night. 
Please remember personal gifts should be given to the pilgrim after the weekend and not 
included in the agapé letters. 

 
 
 

Back to Page 1 
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THIS SPOT AVAILABLE!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ANNOUNCE YOUR GATHERING INFO HERE! 
Contact Wally Klee: wallyandlinda@cfl.rr.com 
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Community Gatherings 

Oviedo 
University-Carillon UMC 
August 7th @ 5:30pm and the 1st Sunday of every month! 
Covered Dish Dinner 
1395 Campus View Court (formerly 1600 E. McCulloch Rd.) 
Oviedo, Fl 32765 
Contact: Perry Dunn 407-275-3833 
Perry.Dunn@att.net     www.ucumc.net 
 

The Villages 
New Covenant UMC 
 August 26th @ 6:30pm and the 4th Friday of every month! 
3270 Woodridge Dr. 
The Villages, Fl 32162 Map 
(One block off Hwy 466, behind Southern Trace Shopping Center) 
Contact: Gussie Bouldin 410-804-7798    
gbouldin@comcast.net     New Covenant Website 

“Where two or three are gathered together in my name, there am I with them.” 
Matthew 18:20 

 

mailto:Perry.Dunn@att.net
http://www.ucumc.net/
http://www.newcovenantumc-fl.org/NS/NTNC-LocateUs.htm
mailto:gbouldin@comcast.net
http://www.newcovenantumc-fl.org/NS/index2.htm
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Community News 

COMING SOON! 

 

Seminole County Board Rep, Bonnie Wendell is organizing a trip to the 

Holy Land Experience in Orlando. 

 

Mark your calendars for Saturday, December 3, 2011. 

 

More info coming soon. Watch your email for details. 
 

www.holylandexperience.com 
 

 

http://www.holylandexperience.com/
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More fun stuff on the next page.... 
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Just For Fun 
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Laugh Out Loud! 
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ALDERSGATE CHRYSALIS Flight & Journey 

Request for Reservation 

To be filled in by the candidate.  

Please Print. 

Submission of this application gives Aldersgate Emmaus/Chrysalis and their representatives permission to take and use participant’s photo in 

ministry-related materials. 

 

Name ________________________________________________________ Phone _________________ 

 

Address _________________________________ City ____________________ Zip __________ 

 

Email Address ____________________________________ Birthday ______________ Age _____ 

 

Name Wanted on Nametags _______________________________ Last Grade Completed ____________ 

 

EMERGENCY CONTACT _________________________________ Phone ____________________ 

Organization in which you participate (church, school, community) 

 

 

Has the Chrysalis weekend been explained to you? Yes ____ No _____ 

 

Please explain any special diet, medication, health problems or physical handicaps that may affect your participation on a Chrysalis weekend 

 

Please indicate why you wish to become involved in Chrysalis and what you expect from this weekend. 

 

 
 

 

I WISH TO ATTEND A FLIGHT (completed 9th grade & will be at least 15) ______/ Journey (19 to 24 years) ________ 

 

Pastor Signature _______________________________  Printed ____________________________ 

 

Church Mailing Address ____________________________________________________________ 

 

Adult Sponsor Signature (required) ____________________________________________________ 

 

Sponsor Address __________________________________________________________________ 

 

Youth Sponsor Signature (optional) ___________________________________________________ 

 

Youth Sponsor Address ____________________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

All of the above information is required for your proper placement in a Chrysalis weekend. Please fill in all of the blanks. Use none or N/A where 

appropriate. Please enclose a NON-REFUNDABLE DEPOSIT OF $60.00. This will be applies to the full cost of $105.00 which offsets the 

expenses of your weekend.  

 PLEASE DO NOT SEND CASH. Make check payable to ALDERSGATE CHRYSALIS. 

THE EMERGENCY PERMISSION FORM MUST BE FILLED OUT COMPLETELY, SIGNED, NOTARIZED, & RETURNED WITH 

THIS FORM IF THE CANDIDATE IS UNDER 18 YEARS OF AGE. 

 The weekend will be limited to 20 candidates with COMPLETED APPLICATIONS  

Applicants must be at least 15 years old and in or completed 9th grade. 

 

Deadline for receipt of applications is 2 weeks prior to the start of the Chrysalis weekend. 

 

Mail to: 

CHRYSALIS REGISTRAR                                                       REVISED 07-2011  

1119 NE 19th ST. 

Ocala, Fl. 34470  
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Aldersgate Chrysalis Flight & Journey 

Sponsor Sheet 

 
Sponsors are asked to read the following statement carefully and give it their prayerful consideration. 

 

Emmaus and Chrysalis are methods of Christian renewal in the church. Individuals recommended for Chrysalis 

should be those with an active desire to deepen their faith, understand God’s love, and seek a closer daily walk 

with Christ. 

 

Please Print 

 

To be filled out by the sponsor of ___________________________________________________ 

  

Sponsor Name __________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address _______________________________________________________________________ 

 

City _________________________________________  Zip ______________________________ 

 

Home Phone ___________________ Work Phone ________________ Email _________________ 

 

Where did you make your walk? _____________________________________________________ 

 

Are you presently active in a reunion group? Yes ____  No ____ 

 

Has your candidate completed 9
th

 grade? Yes ____  No ____  DOB _____ Age this calendar year ____ 

 

Have the parents of the candidate attended Emmaus or Chrysalis? Yes ____ No____ 

 

Why do you feel this youth would be a good candidate? 

 
CANDIDATE TO ATTEND A FLIGHT (completed 9th grade & will be at lest 15)____ /JOURNEY(19 to 24 years) _____ 

Will you bring your candidate to the weekend? _______ Will you attend Sponsor’s time at send off? ____ 

Candlelight? ________   Weekend closing? ______ Will you obtain the necessary letter agape for them? _____ 

Will you help them find a reunion group?______  Will you assist them later in sponsoring others?______ 

 

On a separate sheet of paper please include any pertinent information about the candidate that will assist the 

team in meeting his or her needs. Comments about the candidate’s home situation, personality, leadership 

ability, talents, current physical or medical concerns, and especially any problem areas will help in proper 

preparation for your candidate.  

 

Thank you!  

 

Mail along with completed Candidate Application and Emergency Permission form (if required) to: 

 

CHRYSALIS REGISTRAR                                                                                REVISED 07-2011      1119 

NE 19th St. 

Ocala, Fl. 34470 
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Aldersgate Chrysalis 

Emergency Permission 
 

To be completed for any candidate under the age of 18: 

In the event of any emergency, illness, or accident, parents or guardian will be contacted at the earliest possible moment. 

However, as contact cannot always be made immediately, we need permission to administer medical care. Please return 

this form signed and notarized. Everything must be completed on this form. 

PLEASE PRINT 

 

To Be Completed By Parent or Guardian: 

In the event that ________________________________ suffers any illness or accident requiring emergency 

hospitalization, medication, or surgery while participating on the Chrysalis weekend, I hereby give my permission to the 

person in charge of the weekend, in consultation with local medical personnel, to administer necessary medical care, 

understanding that I will be contacted at the earliest possible moment. 

 

Parent name (Please print Legibly)___________________________________________ 

 

Sign ________________________________ Relationship _______________________ 

 

Telephone(s) ___________________________________________________________ 

 

Address _______________________________________________________________ 

 

Candidate’s Known 

Allergic Reactions ______________________________________________________ 

 

Medications and Dosages ________________________________________________ 

Insurance Information 

 

Insurance Company ________________________ Policy Number _______________ 

 

Insurance Company Phone ___________________ Policy in Name of _______________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

To be completed by Notary Public: 

 

State of Florida,  

  

I the undersigned authority, hereby certify that the foregoing is a true and correct copy of the instrument  

 

presented to me by _________________________ as the original of such instrument. 

 

Witness my hand and official seal, this _______ day of _______________ A.D. 20___ 

 

Name __________________________ Notary Public State of Florida at Large.  

 

My commission expires__________  

 

Please return to:  

CHRYSALIS REGISTRAR                                                                                          Revised 07-2011  

1119 NE 19
th

 St. 

Ocala, Fl. 34470 
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Aldersgate Chrysalis Flight & Journey 

Team Application 

 

In completing this form, I understand that I am offering my time and talents in services to God. I also understand that the 

Lay Director, in response to the Holy Spirit, selects team membership. This means that I may not be asked to serve on a 

team right away and also that I will not be on every Chrysalis team. I am merely a tool to be used according to God’s will 

and not my own. I understand also that if I am selected to serve on a team that I am expected to attend all called team 

meetings and will prayerfully prepare for them. 

 

Please fill out this application if you would like to serve on an Aldersgate Chrysalis Team. Future Lay Leaders will be 

forming the teams and it is very helpful to know who is available and willing to serve. 

 

This application to serve on a Chrysalis Flight______ Chrysalis Journey ____  Both _____ 

 

Please Print 

 

Name _____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address ___________________________________   City __________________ Zip _____________ 

 

Home phone ______________________________ Other phone ______________________________ 

 

Email ____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

I am a ____ Youth (15 to 24 years)        ______ Adult ( 25+ years)     Birthday (if youth) __________ 

 

EMERGENCY CONTACT __________________________________ Phone __________________ 

 

(The EMERGENCY PERMISSION FORM must be filled out, signed, and notarized by the start of the weekend if 

the team member is under 18 years of age and will only be able to serve on a Chrysalis Flight Team) 

 

Date and Number of my Walk/Flight__________________________    #________________________ 

Are you part of a reunion/next steps group? Yes      No 

I have the following special talents: _____________________________________________________ 

 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Talks I have given: ___________________________________________________________________ 

 

Assignments done on previous Chrysalis Team worked:  (please circle all that apply) 

 

Table Leader                                         Asst. Table Leader                                        Chapel 

Kitchen                                                  Music                                                            Agape 

Angel                                                    Other ___________________________________________ 

 

Cost for team member is $85.00 

Do not send money with application 

 

Mail completed form to: 

Chrysalis Registrar                                                                                                           revised 07-2011 

1119 NE 19
th
 St.  

Ocala, Fl. 34470 
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The Aldersgate Pilgrim is the official Newsletter for the Aldersgate Emmaus and 
Chrysalis communities serving the Central Florida area. 

To contribute articles or for additional information please contact Wally Klee at 
wallyandlinda@cfl.rr.com or 407-493-0301. 
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Thou Shall Not Cheat! 

Answer Key 
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